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OBITUARY

Leo Pachucki

Our dear friend and RAMS member
Leo Pachucki passed on October 14

at the age of 97. Leo was laid to rest

at Arlington Park Cemetery with full
military honors. Leo is survived by an
incredible amount of family, including
18 great-grandchildren and even 4 great-
great-grandchildren.

Despite being 97, Leo remained an
active pilot. The photo (right) was taken
earlier this year. Leo is also known for
his excellent craftsmanship, scratch-built
models, and his love of model airplanes
that developed in his childhood days in
the 1920s.

The Pachucki family has asked that

memorial contributions can be made to

the RAMS Club. Thank you for this kind

and generous gesture.
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FIELD REPORT

It Happens Every Year ...

Winter is approaching and many members will be
packing up their equipment until spring. Don't forget
to spend a little time to put away your gear properly —
whether it be oiling up engines or care of batteries.

During several meetings, the club has discussed signage
and how to inform visitors of the rules without having
to pull out the field rules sheet. The entrance to the
field now has a sign informing visitors that dogs are
not allowed. Also in the works is a 4' x 8' sign that will
contain the club’s information.

Keep in touch over the winter. If you are working on a
build, let us know how it is going.

A MESSAGE FROM THE AMA

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

Amelia McCullough

Mike and Dana McCullough welcomed their
daughter Amelia Grace, born on October 14.
Amelia was about two weeks early, but is doing
well. Many have asked if she was named after
Amelia Earhart. The official answer is no, but it’s
nice when things like that work out.

FAA and DOT Requirements Feedback Wanted

offered after this date will still be accepted, but might
not carry as much weight as those submitted by the

deadline.

By now, nearly everyone should be aware that the
FAA and DOT are considering requiring registration
of some small unmanned aircrafts and have created a

task force to help develop that process. As part of these
efforts, the DOT and FAA have asked for public input
on the issue and have identified 10 questions that can
be answered. The AMA asks that its members review
the questions and offer comments. The AMA has also
prepared some responses that may be used.

The website is: www.regulations.gov/#!docketDeta
il;D=FAA-2015-4378. It's important that you submit
your comments by November 6, 2015. Comments

FROM THE EDITOR

If you have news or plane builds in progress

now or over the fall and winter, please let us

know. Share your information and/or photos
by e-mailing the newsletter editor at ramsrc.
editor@gmail.com. Thanks!
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